
From: Larry Stoddard
Sent: 10/18/2012 6:48:39 AM

Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); 
jason.simon@cpuc.ca.gov (jason.simon@cr)uc.ca.gov); paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov 
(paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov); Redacted _____________

To:

Redacted1 Redacted 3
I Redacted

Pietruszkiewicz, Jon (JonP@bv.com); 'Pletka, Ryan J.' (PletkaRJ@bv.com)Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: BrightSouce Assessment phone call 9:30 a.m. PDT

Hi,

This note is just to confirm our call at 9:30 a.m. PDT today. My intent is to discuss the status 
of PG&E negotiations on the BrightSource solar plants. B&V would like to understand which 
of the BrightSource plants are moving ahead, and the projected timing of those plants.

Thanks for your help.

Larry Stoddard

Black & Veatch (retired consultant)

913-220-5012

SB GT&S 0325447
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